St. Columba's College Stranorlar



Notification regarding the Board of Management's review of the Child Safeguarding Statement

8th February 2024



Notification regarding the Board of Management's review of the Child Safeguarding Statement

To:
Chief Executive Officer,
CEIST,
Summit House,
Embassy Office Park,
Kill,
Naas,
Co. Kildare.
W91 VK0T

The Board of Management of St. Columba's College wishes to inform you that:

- The Board of Management's annual review of the school's Child Safeguarding Statement was completed at the Board meeting of 8th February 2024.
- This review was conducted in accordance with the "Checklist for Review of the Child Safeguarding Statement" published on the Department's 'website www.education.ie

72

Chairperson, Board of Management

Signed: _____

Date: 8/2/24

Date: 8/2/2024

Principal/Secretary to the Board of Management